
GET Committee 

From: 	 Lori Sablas <sablaslOOl @hawaii.rr.com > 

Sent: 	 Thursday, May 30, 2019 5:54 AM 

To: 	 Gladys Balsa 

Cc: 	 GET Committee 

Subject: 	 Fwd: Nomination to Maui Planning Commission - GET-2(14) 

Attachments: 	 1 90604.pdf 

Importance: 	 High 

Aloha Gladys, 

Mahalo for your consideration of me as a nominee to the Maui Planning Commission as its Native Hawaiian 

Traditional and Customary Practices Expert. With due respect, I am withdrawing my application for this nomination 

as I am not comfortable portraying myself as a Native Hawaiian Traditional Customary Practices Expert. I believe 

there are so many others on Maui nui a kama who could better serve the commission in this respect. 

Should there be an opening for a nominee to the MPC representing the community, I would like to be considered. 

Again, mahalo for your consideration. Please extend my appreciation to Mayor Victorino as well. 

Lori Sablas 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: GET Committee <GET. Comm ittee@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Nomination to Maui Planning Commission - GET-2(14) 
Date: May 29, 2019 6:24:07 PM HST 
To: "sablasl001@hawaii.rr.com" <sab1as1001@hawaii.rr.com> 

Aloha Lori, 

The Governance, Ethics, and Transparency (GET) Committee plans to discuss your nomination to the 

Maui Planning Commission as its Native Hawaiian Traditional and Customary Practices Expert on 

June 4th  at 9 a.m. in the Council Chamber. A copy of the meeting agenda is attached. 

Please be prepared to provide a brief opening statement of your background and why you are 

interested in serving. Members may have additional questions for you at this time. 

Upon your arrival, please check in with the 8th  floor lobby desk and ask for Shelly. 

Kindly confirm your attendance by responding to this email. Any questions, please contact me 

directly at 270-7134. 

We look forward to seeing you. 


